
August 16, 2022 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Dockets UE-190905 and UG-190913 
2021 Annual Report of Energy Conservation Accomplishments 
Corrected Exhibit 6 Supplement 1 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

On April 1, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed its 2021 Annual Report of Energy Efficiency 
Conservation Accomplishments (“Annual Report”) in the above-referenced docket.  

It has come to our attention that the incorrect Low Income Weatherization Final Report 
(Exhibit 6 Supplement 1) was filed.  The correct Impact and Process Evaluation was included 
however it was accompanied by the incorrect Evaluation Report Response.  The correct Low 
Income Weatherization Final Report is attached. 

Please contact Chris Schaefer at (425) 456-2932 for additional information about this filing. If 
you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Attachment:  UE-190905-UG-190913-PSE-Corrected Exh-6-Suppl-1-(08-16-2022).pdf 
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